
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 7th July 2023

We will be learning…
English – Writing their own diary about the Great Fie of London 

Maths – Telling the time and consolidating our learning from Year 1

Science – trying out some challenges! 

Art/DT – Finishing our houses and setting fire to them (exploring the Great Fire)

PSHE – Jigsaw Piece - Changing Me 

Re – Why should we look after our world?

Handwriting – using the common exception words to form our letters and joins 

correctly 

History –The Great Fire of London 

Computing – Using 2Go on Purple Mash to investigate ‘Maze builders’

PE – Golf and outdoor games

This is our last learning letter of Year 1, and we would like to say a massive ‘thank you!’ to 

you and your children for working so hard! It has been an absolute pleasure to work with 

such happy, motivated, and resilient children and we wish them every success for Year 2. 

Have a wonderful summer holiday and remember to keep on reading!

Your child will be allocated books according to their level, that they can access online over 

the summer. More detailed information will be given out on a separate letter.

Puffins and Penguins had great fun learning together last week.

They created a large scale painting in the style of Monet, made sketches in the

sensory garden, went on a Great Fire of London Treasure Hunt and used a range

of equipment to make a continuous movement.


